08 APR 24

Dear Friends

Thanks as always for your wonderful support.

Due to the economic situation, we have a lot more clients, many of whom are working and still finding it hard to make ends meet and at the same time we are not receiving as many food donations as we did in recent times. It has therefore been necessary for us to purchase items in order to keep our shelves from being empty. This is unprecedented, and is not necessarily sustainable, so we would be grateful if you could spread the word on our behalf; just a couple of extra items will make a vast difference to us and our clients.

Here is an update for this week of the items which are most needed:

GENERALLY NEEDED

- Tinned meat meals
- Tinned fruit
- Rice pudding
- Dry rice
- Baked beans
- Sweetcorn
- Tinned custard
- Tea bags
- Sweets
- Toilet rolls
- Soap bars
- Washing up liquid
- Men's deodorant
- Lady's deodorant

If you would like to drop off donations, here is a reminder of the local drop-off points:

- Asda (ONLY PURCHASES BOUGHT INSTORE PLEASE)
- Tesco Metro (ONLY PURCHASES BOUGHT INSTORE PLEASE)
- Natural Store
- Co-op Boslowick
- Poundland

And you can also drop off items directly to us at the Foodbank on Mondays between 10am and 1pm, and on Thursdays from 2pm until 4pm.

Penryn & Falmouth Foodbank - Administrator

foodbank@highwaychurch.co.uk

01326 618575

Penryn & Falmouth Foodbank

Highway Community Centre, Church Road,

Penryn, TR10 8DA

